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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

October 18, 2022 

 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING PREHEARING CONFERENCE  

(Now set for October 25, 2022, at 11 a.m.) 

 

 

Prehearing Conference: Join via Zoom 

By Phone: (253) 215-8782 • Meeting ID: 880 3978 1670# • Passcode: 655373# 

 

RE: City of Wenatchee v. Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway, 

Docket TR-220540 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On July 15, 2022, the City of Wenatchee filed with the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission (Commission) a Petition to Modify Highway-Rail Grade 

Crossing Warning Devises (Petition). The Petition seeks to modify warning devices at the 

crossing at 9th Street in Wenatchee, Washington. 

 

On October 11, 2022, the Commission issued a Notice of Prehearing Conference (PHC 

Notice), which scheduled a prehearing conference on October 25, 2022, at 10 a.m. 

 

Due to an internal scheduling conflict, the Commission now finds good cause to reschedule 

the PHC to 11 a.m. instead of 10 a.m. Accordingly, the Commission reschedules the PHC to 

11 a.m. on October 25, 2022.  

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the virtual prehearing conference in this 

matter is rescheduled to Tuesday, October 25, 2022, beginning at 11 a.m. 

 

 

/s/ Rayne Pearson 

RAYNE PEARSON 

Administrative Law Judge 

https://utc-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/88039781670?pwd=U2FyeDNTc3ljYXllaVhxN1Z5VlBKQT09

